HB 955 -- Motor Vehicle Assessed Valuation
Sponsor: Franz

Currently, an assessor is required to use the trade-in value
published in the October issue of the National Automobile
Dealers’ Association Official Used Car Guide or its successor
publication to determine the assessed valuation of used motor
vehicles for personal property taxation. This bill requires an
assessor to use any nationally recognized motor vehicle valuation
guide.



